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14 June 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I hope you are well. The weather forecasted for this week is for in excess of 28 degrees C, so to ensure 
students are comfortable and to maintain their focus on learning, whilst maintaining our standards we will 
be making the following adjustments to the school uniform for Thursday and Friday: 
 

 Thursday 16th June – No requirement for blazers to be worn 
 Friday 17th June - School PE kit may be worn. 

 
Normal uniform rules will apply again next week. 
  
Please can I also ask that you encourage the use of sunscreen and that all students are sent in with plenty 
of water to rehydrate. 
 
I thank you for your on-going support. 

Kind regards 

Mr Albon 

Headteacher  
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